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Joseph Paul Palumbo 

ST. EUGENE CUB SCOUT PACK 3998  -  PINEWOOD DERBY  -  FEBRUARY 28, 2015 

THANK YOU! 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society would like 
to thank all those who were so gener-
ous on Ash Wednesday.  There are so 
many in need.  We would also like to 
thank everyone, including the students 
from our school, who contributed to our 
February Food Drive. 
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IN THE COMING WEEKS WE WILL BE MEETING OUR 

 PARISH COUNCIL MEMBERS 

AND THE COMMISSIONS IN WHICH THEY ARE INVOLVED   
  

  

 

Pastoral Council Representatives: Spiritual Life Commission 
  
Dan Bowery 
Hi, my name is Dan Bowery.  I have been a parishioner at St. Eugene’s 
for 9 years.  This is my second year on the Parish Pastoral Council.  I 
also volunteer as a Eucharistic Minister.  I work at Paylocity, a payroll 
company in Arlington Heights, as a support analyst.  I am engaged and 
my fiancé, Hilary, and I are going to be married at St. Eugene’s on June 
20th of this year.  I’m very happy to continue my service on the St. 
Eugene Parish Pastoral Council. 

Kathleen Kon 
This is Kathleen’s 5th year on the Parish Pastoral Council and is its 
current Chairperson.  She is a part-time Parish Staff Receptionist as 
well as a Minister of Care, Lector, and Eucharistic Minister.  Kathleen is 
also a member of the Ministry of Prayer, Altar and Rosary Society, the 
St. Joseph Table Committee, Choir, and the Eucharistic Adoration 
Committee.  She is happily retired and enjoying life along with her 1-
year old Standard Poodle, AJ. 
  
Terri Swiderski 
St. Eugene has been a part of my life for over 40 years.  My husband is 
a St. Eugene alumnus and our 3 children are alumni as well. 
I am actively involved with the Respect Life Committee, the Decorating 
Committee, and the Liturgy Committee as well as being a lector and 
Eucharistic Minister.  For the past 16 years I have been a member of 
the Rectory Staff and have met and gotten to know numerous 
parishioners. Previous activities include: teaching CCD, being a 
Minister of Care, working at the Women's Center and being a member 
of Toastmasters.  If I'm not in church, you can find me playing with our 
granddaughters, relaxing while working on a counted cross-stitch piece, 
attending plays with my husband or providing audio support for parish 
musicals.  It is an honor to serve on the Pastoral Council. 
  

SPIRITUAL LIFE COMMISSION 
The Spiritual Life Commission supports ministries that enhance spiritual formation, ongoing renewal of 
ministerial training, and evangelism. This Commission hopes to promote and proclaim the Gospel through 
words and service. 
Spiritual Life Commissions Ministries include:  
     Altar Servers 
     Eucharistic Ministers 
     Greeters 
     Lectors 
     Liturgical Decorating Committee 
      Liturgy Committee 

Ministry of Care 
Ministry of Prayer 
Ministry of Music 
Sacristans 
Ushers 
Verbum Dei Sisters 
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Dried Goods:  Ditalini 
   Farfalle 
   Spaghetti 
  
Beverages:  Juice (any kind) 
   Coffee (Regular & decaf) 
   Wine 
   Bottled water 
  
Other Perishables:*  
  Homemade breads & desserts 

*Drop off at the Shaunessy Center after 3:30 PM on Friday, March 20 or 11:00 AM Saturday, March 21 

Your favorite dish and favorite recipes are welcome! 
  

For additional information, contact any committee member or call the rectory: 
  
Father George Koeune Sal Sparacino 630-768-8375  Russell Sparacino     708-557-5059 
     
Donations may be brought to the rectory.  For pick-up, call the rectory or a committee member. 

   Any business wishing to sponsor the St. Joseph Table,  
contact any committee member or the rectory. 

The following items are needed for the creation of the Saint Joseph Table: 

ST. EUGENE PARISH  
INVITES YOU TO OUR 

ST. JOSEPH TABLE 
  

Saturday, March 21, 2015 from 
3:30 PM to 7:30 PM 

at the Shaunessy Center, 5220 N. Canfield 
Free admission - donations appreciated 

  
All proceeds of the event will go toward the support of our  

St. Vincent de Paul Society,  
which benefits many people in our local community who are  

struggling in these difficult economic times. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Cans/Jars/Bottles: Crushed Tomatoes 
   Olive Oil 
   Artichoke Hearts 
   Black Olives 
   Italian Dressing 
  
Fruits/Vegetables* Pre-washed Salads 
   Cucumbers 
   Tomatoes 
   Golden Delicious Apples 
   Oranges 
   Lemons 
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Tickets are 

available at  

the school  

and rectory  

offices   

during the 

week. 
  

  
CA$H RAFFLE 

It’s CA$H RAFFLE time again!  As you know, this is our biggest school fundraiser.  Parishioners have the 

opportunity to purchase tickets after the weekend Masses in March or in the rectory or school offices..  You 

can also use this tear-off mail-in form. Only 500 tickets will be sold.  The odds and prizes are great!  Who 

wouldn’t like to win $5,000?   

Thank you in advance for your support of the CA$H RAFFLE. 

MAIL ORDER 
  

St. Eugene Parish Cash Raffle 
for the benefit of the school 

  
  

Please send me _________ ticket(s) @ $50.00  Total enclosed $____________ 
         (checks payable to St. Eugene School) 
  
  
Name________________________________________ (please print) 
  
Address_________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
              _________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
Phone____________________________ 
  

Mail to:   St. Eugene School 
     7930 W. Foster 
               Chicago, IL  60656 
  
Any questions: 773-763-2235 
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We ask all of our parishioners, if you have  
a loved one serving in the military,  

to please contact the rectory office to give  
us the name of the soldier, so the  

whole parish can pray for your loved one.   
A book in the church vestibule is  

available for inscribing the names of all military  
personnel.  This book will be part of the offertory  

procession from now until the war is over. 

A PRAYER 
LORD, HOLD OUR TROOPS IN YOUR LOVING HANDS. 
PROTECT THEM AS THEY PROTECT US.  
BLESS THEM AND THEIR FAMILIES 
 FOR THE SELFLESS ACTS THEY PERFORM 
 FOR US IN OUR TIME OF NEED. 
WE ASK THIS IN THE NAME OF 
 JESUS OUR LORD AND SAVIOR.  AMEN 

We pray for our loved ones  
 

who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 
Our mission as Catholics united in faith at St. Eugene Parish is to help bring God to people and people to 

God. Through evangelization, education and being of service to each other, we strive to make our parish 

community a holistic community in body, mind and spirit. It is our goal to develop, support, encourage and 

empower one another in our parish ministries, so that each person can reach their human and Christian po-

tential. We are enthused about the future of St. Eugene and the whole Catholic Church and we pledge our 

participation in that future. We seek dialogue and open communication with all parishioners in fulfilling the 

needs of our parish. While recognizing the cultural diversities in our community, we will strive to bring all peo-

ple together in Christ under a common bond of faith, hope and love. 

 
GHALEB AZROUI 

CHRISTOPHER BAUER 
TIMOTHY EMMETT CAROLAN 

CATHY O’LEARY CHAMBERLAIN 
ZBIGNIEW DUDKOWSKI 

MARTY DURCAN 
MATTHEW SCOTT FORREST 

ANDREW HOPKINS 
BRANDON JACKSON 

CHRISTOPHER JENKINS 
JACK KANE 

JAMES TYLER MARBACH 
   

 
CHRIS MARCHIORI 

KEITH MILLER 
MEGAN MILLER 

AUGUSTINE EMEKA NDIWE 
THOMAS NEUHENGEN 

CATHERINE ANN (BARHAM) NEWELL 
ERIC NORWOOD 
VINCENT PAGE 

CHAD PRITCHARD 
NICHOLAS RANCH 

MICHAEL SCHIPPERS, JR. 
 

 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the rectory.  
Also, please call the rectory when your loved one returns home. 


